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Comments: Please protect large old trees from clearcutting. Recently the forest service was going to cut trees

that were over 120 years old and over 40 inches in diameter. This does not make the forest more resilient against

forest fires. It is important to thin out the forest, but not cut the big old trees, fortunately this project is being

reevaluated at this time.


